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IRON AND STEEL BRIDGES 
 
A steering group meeting was hosted by CIRIA on 2nd March 2006 in Old Street during which 
the first draft report was discussed. Unfortunately the discussions were somewhat truncated 
because of time constraints and members were asked to comment formally by email within 
two weeks of the meeting. A request for photographs, drawings etc for inclusion in the report 
was also made by Gifford WSP. 
 
The Highways Agency has had to pull out from membership of the steering group because of 
a shortage of staff. It is hoped that they will continue as a corresponding member. 
 
The next steering group meeting is scheduled for 25th July 2006. 
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